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17 November 2016

Representative CESAR V. SARMIENTO
Chairperson '

Committee on Transportation

House of Representatives

Quezon City

Dear Representative Sarmiento:

Relative to your request during the 16 November 2016 Committee Hearing on House
Bill No. 4334 to provide the Committee with the suggested language of Section 22, the
DSWD respectfully submits for consideration the following:

1. To insert the phrase “or other social support services” after the word “assistance”
and before the phrase “in the following forms.”

2. To change the wordings of letter a, from: “Department of Social Welfare and
Development using Conditional Cash Transfer (CCT) funding for the entire 2017.
The identified employees shall be included and immediately be classified as
qualified persons under the CCT" to: “Department of Social Welfare and
Development to provide social protection programs and services to displaced
and qualified transport workers based on existing eligibility requirements and
profiling results endorsed by the Department of Transportation (DOTr) and in
coordination with the Local Government Units (LGUs).”

Thank you.
Very truly yours,

JUDY M. TAGUIWALO
Secretary



